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Dear Librarian, 

I have done some research work that could be of benefit to your students in their research sources. 

At the moments, I am publishing my website, I enclose a leaflet for you to make students aware of the existence of my website and the fact that they may currently download 8 Islamic texts without copyright restriction. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam
